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NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release - August 19, 2024 

Homicide Investigation 
 

 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Saturday, August 17, 2024, at 1:51 a.m., Northwest Division 
officers were dispatched to the 2400 block of Ross Ave. in reference to a shooting call. 

Upon arrival, officers found two shooting victims who died from their injuries.  

Detectives determined that an argument between several parties occurred and at least one 
suspect began firing multiple rounds, striking both victims. The suspect then drove away from 
the scene.    

No arrests have been made at this time. 

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner will determine the manner, cause of death, and the 
identities of the deceased will be released once next-of-kin are notified. 
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